
 

June 8, 2018                                              MEDIA RELEASE   

 Energy Minister Franklin Khan meets the incoming and outgoing 

CEO’s of Atlantic LNG  

On June 6, 2018, the outgoing Chief Executive Officer (CEO) of the Atlantic LNG Company of 

Trinidad and Tobago, Mr. Nigel Darlow and the incoming CEO Dr. Philip Mshelbila, paid a 

courtesy call to Senator the Honourable Franklin Khan at the Ministry of Energy and Energy 

Industries’ Office, Level 26, Tower C, International Waterfront Centre, #1 Wrightson Road, Port 

of Spain. 

Among other things that were discussed were the upcoming negotiations for Train 1, as well as 

the constant and readily available supply of gas for the facility. 

Mr. Khan reiterated that there is a Policy drive by the present Administration to ensure that young 

professionals are given the opportunity to excel in the business world. 

Mr. Nigel Darlow reiterated that Atlantic LNG has an existing graduate programme and continues 

to ensure that this programme develops young professionals.  

Dr. Philip Mshelbila, also highlighted the fact that the staff of Atlantic LNG in Point Fortin consists 

of 99% locals. He indicated that the level of local participation was significant because in his home 

country of Nigeria, Nigeria LNG Limited has a maximum of only 95% local staff. 

In closing Dr. Philip Mshelbila put forward a new initiative for an apprenticeship programme for 

security personnel for the facilities and Minister Khan wished him success in his new post. 



 

Caption: Energy Minister Franklin Khan (R) as he warmly welcomes new Atlantic CEO Dr. Philip 

Mshelbila (L) 
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